

Sheriff

13101 E. Broncos Parkway Centennial, Colorado 80112 Phone: 720-874-4165 Fax: 720-874-4158 www.arapahoesheriff.org

sheriff@co.arapahoe.co.us

September 26, 2011

Mr. Patrick J. Sullivan, Jr. 170 Sterne Parkway Littleton, Colorado 80120

Mr. Sullivan,

Effective immediately, the credentials of the Arapahoe County Sheriff's Office, currently in your possession, are revoked. The building pass, commission card and deputy sheriff badge in your possession, property of the Arapahoe County Sheriff, must be surrendered to my Office immediately.

As the Arapahoe County Sheriff's Office credentials are revoked, you have no authority as a Peace Officer associated with the Arapahoe County Sheriff's Office. Any item in your possession, other than those listed in this letter, that reflects any insignia of the Arapahoe County Sheriff's Office should be considered to have memorial value only and not an official Peace Officer credential of the Arapahoe County Sheriff's Office.

Your immediate attention to this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

J. Grayson Robinson, Sheriff